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REPORT OF ACTIONS TAKEN ON
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FIFTIETH (50TH)  MEETING  OF
THE COUNCIL OF IITs HELD ON
23.08.2016

     
The action(s) taken on certain items of the Fiftieth meeting of the
Council of IITs are given below: 
a)

Reference:

Item No. 50.11: PROJECT  100K  BY  2020:  INCREASING  INTAKE
THROUGH NON-RESIDENT STUDENTS

Decision / Observations of the SCIC:

The Council  approved in-principle, the proposal for increasing the
overall students strength in the IITs to one lakh by the year 2020
and  desired  all IITs to examine the possibility of increasing the
annual  intake  in  UG,  PG  and  Ph.D  programmes  keeping  in
view the  requirement  of  maintaining  high  quality  teaching-
learning process,  and  allowing  for  non-resident  students. This
exercise may  be  completed  before  first  bulletin  to  be  issued
for  the  JAB 2017 (in September, 2016).

Action:

IIT  Bombay is  introducing two new programmes from Autumn
Semester 2017-18:

1. Four year Bachelor of Science in Economics.  
The number of students to be admitted to this programme
through JEE (Advanced)-2017 will be 26.

2. Doctoral programme (Ph.D.) in Policy Studies.
The number of students to be admitted to this programme
will be 5.

The number of additional students expected to be admitted
during the Autumn Semester 2017-18 will be UG: 26, Ph.D.:
30.


